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“You give but little when you give of your possessions. It is when you give of      

yourself that you truly give.” K Gibran 

It’s that special time of year when friends and families join together to celebrate 

cherished traditions. Decorating, preparing tasty meals, shopping, wrapping 

gifts, music and movies are all elements that add pleasure to the holiday.  

However, the most important ingredient for a wonderful season are the people.  

People add that special flavor that you look forward to. They make you sing 

and laugh. They make you feel loved and create warm feelings. 

This is especially true for our family at Primrose. They treasure your time,    

effort, energy, care and concern more than anything else.  We have many fun    

activities planned in December.  You are all more than welcome to join us and 

make our holiday season one to remember.   

We have the lighting of the Menorah on 12/7 

  A Merry Grinchmas Party on 12/13 

On Christmas Day gifts will be opened at 2:00 

          Our Winter Wonderland Party on 12/27 

Lastly, we will have a New Years Eve party on 12/31 


